From: Richard Butt] 
Sent: 09 December 2016 14:40
To: Bob Neville
Subject: 16/02030/F The Pheasant Pluckers Inn, Burdrop, Sibford Gower

Dear Mr Neville,

Re16/02030/F The Pheasant Pluckers Inn, Burdrop, Sibford Gower

I note that you have posted on the cdc  web site the following submission from  G Noquet:

In anticipation of you not posting my responses and comments to the Objections from Sibford Gower Parish Council, let me say that I have taken advice from Senior Counsel and that they have considered my submissions and have concluded that they are in no way Defamatory towards any individual.

I would have thought bearing in mind  the continued vexatious planning applications on this property and the fact that BOTH of the applicants have criminal records associated with this site that either he would have produced the written advice he said he has taken from "Senior Counsel" and the name of the Barrister. Did he supply the name of Senior Counsel to you or the written advice and if not perhaps you would ask him who it was and ask for a copy of the advice?

In respect of his week day lunch time opening  Noquets submission:

In regard to Trading figures, I have been open now from 12 until 2.0pm from Tuesday, so far I have lit the fire 4 times turned on the fryer 4 times. On Tuesday I cooked Cottage Pie, Wednesday Steak & Kidney Pie, Yesterday Banger's & Mash and today Fish Pie every dish has now gone in the bin. I have not had 1 customer and our operating losses are now higher than they were previously.

  Just as an update on our lunchtime trading, on Tuesday I cooked Toad in the Hole, on Wednesday I cooked Liver and Bacon, on Thursday I cooked Lamb Hot-Pot and on Friday I cooked Aga Roast Lamb. I did not sell 1 meal and all dishes went into the bin

He has produced this statement twice, every other landlord in the type of Pub that Noquet is purporting to be operating does NOT COOK food on the off chance of a sale. You know as well as we do that a member of the public walks into a pub picks up the menu and orders the food they want to eat, the only prepared food is in the freezer!! So he either is not telling the truth or he should not be in charge of a public house. Have you asked him why he cooks food for none existent customers?

Noquet has stated that the proposed 3 bed with ensuites  will cost around £100,000.00 but he has also stated that they have no money and his wife has had to take a full time job to pay the mortgage!

So where is the finance coming from to build the three beds with ensuites ? Have you asked him?

The Pheasant Plucker does not need further residential accommodation it just needs a new owner and Noquet has had plenty of offers over the past 10 years and to our knowledge the offers ranging from £180,000 to  £575,000  have all been refused by Noquet. I could put you in touch with three independent  offerees for the Pub who would state that the Bishop Blaize/ Pheasant Plucker  pub  would be a very viable Public house without the three additional bedrooms,  but would definitely need the whole car park. Please let me know if you require this information.

Yours sincerely 

Richard Butt 

Coordinator for the 541 supporters of the BBSG

